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Monday, 31st October 

 is a student free day.  

Teachers will be participating 

in Professional learning. 

There is no school on these day. 

Tuesday 1st November 
is Melbourne Cup day 

This is a public holiday 

Good afternoon Everyone, 

 

Welcome 

It is with great excitement to say that Nathan Black, our new Assistant Principal, started today 

and will be taking the next few days to get to know our wonderful school, students, staff and 

community.  Nathan comes with much leadership experience from various schools and working 

as an active team member at the regional office, supporting schools.  Welcome Nathan. 

 

Hats 

We are a Sunsmart school and by being a Sunsmart School staff and students are expected to be 

wearing hats when outside.  Students without hats are expected to be playing under shade sails.   

 

2023 Enrolments 

Please contact the office if you have any new students to start next year.   We are currently final-

ising class lists in preparation for the 2023 and would appreciate knowing who will be here or 

moving school as soon as possible. 

 

Before School Supervision 

Thank you to families who are making sure students are getting to school after 8.30 each morn-

ing.  A reminder that formal supervision begins at 8.30am, each day. 

 

Pupil Free Day – Monday 31st October 

Monday will be our last Pupil Free Day for the year.  Staff will be finalising planning and assess-

ments for the school year as well as participating in some professional learning. 

 

David Midgley 

Principal 



 

 

 

Do you have a prep child starting school  in 2023? 
Are you leaving Mildura / moving to another area  

in 2023?  
 

Please let us know. 
This is the time of year that classes are being planned for 2023.  

To decide how many classes we will need,  
it is important to know how many students we will have. 

If you have a child ready to start Prep please collect enrolment papers from 
the office and return as soon as possible. 

If your child will be leaving Mildura Primary School at the end of 2022 for any 
reason, please contact the school as soon as possible to let us know. 



 

 

 

PK - Issy 
PP - 
PZ - Lochlan 
1B - Izaiah/Nasili/Sarrive 
1P - Jayse/Axton John 
1S - Jaxon 
2A - Shabani/Rose/Sania 
2S - Preston/Tiffany 
3A - Steele/ Alikye 
3M - Sili/Mannix/Serenity 
45B - Fuira 
45M - Jordan 
45T -  
45W -  
6C - Shakia 
6M - Fatemah 
6T - Noah/Hunter 
 
 Proudly sponsored by 

Bobby+ Me 

Kindness 

Integrity 

Determination 

Safety  

Covid Tests 
Any families needing additional  

RAT kits, please come into the front  

Waa Waa 2A Jaxon 4/5B 

Helena 6C Tristan 4/5M 

Silivenusi 3M Jazzy 2A 

Mason PZ  Vanille 2S 

Madison 4/5M Kobe 4/5W 

Yuleera 6T David PZ   

  

Sun Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Sat 

 24 25 26 27 28 29 

30 31 
Student free day 

01 
Melbourne Cup 

day 

02 
T20G 4/5 Cricket 

03 
T20 G3/4 cricket 

04 05 

06 07 
G 3&6 Swimming 

Gr 5 Camp 

08 09 10 11 12 

13 14 
Prep swimming 

15 16 17 18 19 

20 21 22 23 
Prep Orientation 

24 
G 4 Camp 

25 
G2 Activity day 

26 

27 28 
G 4/5 swimming 

29 30 
Prep Orientation 

01 02 03 

04 05 06 
School Concert 

07 
Prep Orientation 

08 09 10 

11 12 13 
G6 Orientation 

Day 
Meet 2023 Grades 
Prep orientation  

14 15 
G6 Graduation  
G3 EOY activity 

16 
G4/5/6 EOY pool 

and pizza 

17 

18 19 20 21 22 23 24 20 
Last day of 

Term 4 

Please note dates are subject to change depending on updated Covid restrictions  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last week the Kitchen Garden group had a lesson in patience. Looking at what we can 

grow if we leave vegetables in the ground to mature.  

We used some of our produce and worked together to cook a beetroot chocolate cake.  

It was delicious!! 

Thank you, Ms Gaskin for organising this.  



 

 

Grade 6  
Poetry  



 

 

Grade 6 students have spent the past two weeks learning about  
free verse and ballad poetry.  
As a group, we have investigated poetry features such as rhyming  
patterns, figurative language (including alliteration and (hyperbole), and repetition. Students have used 
mentor poems to study structure and get inspiration for their own poetry writing.  
The writing process has been followed from planning through to publication in order to produce a short 
anthology of poems for each student.  
Finally, students have done much learning about the vocabulary involved in poetry and worked hard to 
use this in their own speaking and writing. 


